
Announcement  

Nuclear Reform Monitoring Committee Report on the Status of Preparations for 
the Restart of Kashiwazaki-Kariwa Nuclear Power Station Unit 7 has been 

received 
 

September 24, 2024 
Tokyo Electric Power Company Holdings, Inc. 

 
  Between May 13-17, 2024, the Nuclear Reform Monitoring Committee (hereinafter 

referred to as, “NRMC”) reviewed the status of preparations for the restart of TEPCO 
Kashiwazaki-Kariwa Nuclear Power Station (hereinafter referred to as, “KK”) Unit 7. 

 
  We received a report from the NRMC. They reviewed the status of safety improvement 
initiatives implemented to date as part of nuclear safety reforms through field inspections 
and interviews with plant personnel. 
 
  The report states that, “the review did not identify any nuclear safety concerns or safety 
issues and found that safety culture is healthy. The review team arrived at the conclusion 
that TEPCO is making sound and adequate preparations for the restart of KK Unit 7.” 
 
  In light of the lessons we learned from the Fukushima Daiichi Nuclear Power Station 
Accident, TEPCO will continue to strive to further improve safety and reliability. 
 
<Reference documents> 
Document 1: Kashiwazaki-Kariwa Nuclear Power Station Unit 7 Restart Preparations 
Status Report from the Nuclear Reform Monitoring Committee (summary) 
Document 2: Kashiwazaki-Kariwa Nuclear Power Station Unit 7 Restart Preparations 
Status Report from the Nuclear Reform Monitoring Committee 
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